
Thursday, May 07, 2015 

2015 Spring AIS Report – Program Speaker 

Status 

There are currently 78 speakers in the program. 

Action Taken: 

Requests were sent to RVPs asking them to 

contact those within their region they felt would 

be willing to present Iris related programs 

and/or judge’s training classes to others. 

From the initial request I did receive                 

6 responses: 2 were “new’; 4 were updates. I’ve 

also received 2 requests from active judge’s 

wishing to be included in the program, and they 

are happily being added.  

For this program year I received only 1 request: 

They needed a specific speaker who could 

present a program and provide a Judge’s 

Training class.   

Propose: 

We will retry the RVP contact route this summer, 

however, we may also contact judges directly to 

assay their interest. 

 

Gordon Carver, Chair 

 

 

 

 



  

 


